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October XX, 2021
Dear Prof. XXXX,

On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like to invite you to give an invited talk related to your recent works in the 25th SANKEN International Symposium on “Innovative Science and Technology after the Emergence of COVID-19”. The symposium will be held online during 6th to 7th January, 2022. The symposium website is https://sympo.isir-sanken.jp/events-sympo/25th-sympo/. 
SANKEN International Symposium is held every year for discussing the exciting topics of the advanced scientific field related to the research activities in SANKEN (the Institute of Scientific and Industrial Research), Osaka University. In this year, we focus on innovative science and technology during the pandemic to provide an excellent opportunity for the outlining of upcoming developments in various fields.
Your contribution is of highest importance, and we the organizers believe that your talk and the active participation in this symposium would be indispensable to its success. 
We hope you could kindly accept our invitation.

With Best Regards,

Mamoru Fujitsuka
Chair of Organizing Committee
The 25th SANKEN International Symposium
The Institute of Scientific and Industrial Research
Osaka University
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